NPH: Notice of modifying the Charter of the Company
On 01/07/2017, Nha Trang Post Hotel Joint Stock Company announced the notice of modifying the Charter of the Company as follows:
Nha Trang Post Hotel Joint Stock Company carries out the modification in the Charter – sixth time of the Company in accordance with Annual General Mandate 2017 dated 30/06/2017 (Supplementing the business lines of the Company)
This information posted on the website of the Company: www.posthotel.com.vn 
